Newsletter Sunday 3" April 2022

COVID-19 and its variants remain a serious threat. We need to continue
taking sensible precautions. In church we will play our part with the proven
routines of ventilation, disinfecting, hand-cleaning and mask-wearing.

Confirmations. Congratulations to the 60 children who were confirmed last
Sunday. Thanks to all who participated in making this a great day; the
candidates themselves, their teachers, parents and sponsors, the Organist,
Noel, and of course Fr. Moore himself. Special thanks to Sacristan Philomena
Cuddihy, often behind the scenes but whose work is always evident.

Ukrainian Relief Fund. The fundraiser in the Community Centre last Saturday,
organised by Josephine Burke, amounted to €2200. On Thursday on behalf of
the Parish the sum of €4000 was presented directly to Munster Chernobyl
Aid which operates the vans leaving for Moravia/ Ukraine this weekend.
Approximately €2500 more is pending clearance in cheques and will be duly
forwarded to the Irish Red Cross. Contributions still welcome.

Your Mind Matters. We will set a date in May for this programme.

TV Mass Thursday 24™s morning’s Mass was celebrated at 7.00 a.m. and was
later broadcast on RTE at 10.30 a.m. It was a credit to the Parish and has
received much praise. Here is an example of a compliment received from
Church Services TV: “a huge thank you and well done for an absolutely
perfect Mass. Fr. Moore is wonderful and we hope the Church received some
compliments. It was so wonderful to see such a full congregation! Not many
of the Churches have that many people at that time of the morning”.

Weekly Envelopes. If you have not managed to collect your envelopes yet,
please pick them up from the seat at the front of the church.

Trocaire boxes are available at the back of the church.

Parish Website In spite of continuing appeals for volunteers to help run the
website, there has been no reaction at all. No technical skills required, just a
commitment to keeping the website current and interesting. If anybody
thinks they can help, please contact Fr. Moore or the Parish Office.

ANNIVERSARY MASSES

EamMON DEERING RECENTLY
DECEASED, MARY DINEEN,
MAaRGARET MARY WALSH, EsTIE
TURNER WATERFORD, JEFF PHELAN,
James & Mary HANLON, PATRICK
CuMMINS

ALL BAPTISMS WILL
CONTINUE TO BE HELD IN
PILTOWN CHURCH

ON FIRST AND THIRD SATURDAYS AT 4.30
P.M. BAPTISMAL REQUESTS TO BE MADE
THROUGH THE PARISH OFFICE, THREE WEEKS
MINIMUM NOTICE REQUIRED

PArisH CoNTACT DETAILS
Rev. Paschal Moore PP.:
051-643112 & 087-2408078
e-mail: templeorum@ossory.ie

PARISH OFFICE 051 643112
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WEBSITE AND WEBCAM AVAILABLE
ON TEMPLEORUMPARISH.COM

PARISH FM RADIO ON 105mHz

Safeguarding Our Children. If
you have a child safeguarding
concern or wish to raise a
matter from the past you may
confidentially contact the
Diocesan Designated Liaison
Person, Mr. Cathal Cullen on
087 100 0232
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